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Union Township Board of Supervisors
Regular Board Meeting
May 24, 2016 continued from May 23, 2016

The Board of Supervisors Continuad Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Larry Spahr
at 6:00 p.m. The meeting was held at the Union Township Municipal Building, 3904 Finleyville-
Elrama Road, Finleyville, PA.

Board Members in Attendance were Larry Spahr, Paul Chasko, Charles Trax, Heather Daerr
and Deborah Sargent. Also in attendance: Judith Taylor—Treasurer/Asst Secretary

The Board reviewed the engineer's report provided by Mr. Harshman concerning the sealed
bids for the 2016 Paving Project, which were opened by Mr. Harshman at 3:00 p.m. and
tabulated. He noted that the hidders were inconsistent in the way that the bid items and totals
were handled in their pricing, making it difficult to define a common standard upon which to
evaluate the lowest responsible bid. The solicitor agreed with this assessment and
recommended to reject all bids and re-adveriise the project.

Motion to refect all bids and re-advertise the bid for the 2016 Paving Project

Motion by Paul Chasko, Second by Charles Trax

Roll call vote: Spahr-yes, Chasko-yes, Trax-yes, Sargent-yes, Daerr-ves. Motion carried.
Ms. Sargent excused herseif from the meeting and left the Board Room,

The Board discussed the circumstances that resulted in the inconsistencies in the bids.
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:20 p.m.

Motion by Paul Chasko, Second by Charles Trax
Roli call vote: Spahr-yes, Chasko-yes, Trax-yes, Sargent-absent, Daerr-yes. Motion carried.
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